NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL
SITE BASED COUNCIL
April 20, 2017
MINUTES

The North Middle Site Based Council met on April 20, 2017.

In attendance: Jeff Lowman, Lisa Storey, Connie Abell, Neal Gibbs, Amber Galland and Trish Morton.  

Recorder of minutes: Lisa Storey

Meeting started at 3:15 PM

Opening Business	
Agenda Approval-Neal Gibbs made a motion to approve the agenda and Amber Galland seconded.
Minutes Approval- Neal Gibbs made a motion to approve the minutes and Amber Galland seconded.
Guests-Stephanie Taylor, ELA teacher
 
Student Achievement
MAP-NMS just finished the Spring MAP test.  The MAP Achievement bragging wall will be updated.  Mrs. Belfiore, Mrs. Cook, and Mrs. Carroll all celebrated 20+ gains for their students by bringing in donuts.  
Two students at NMS in the 8th grade scored 282 on their Math MAP.  

Samantha Gamble will represent NMS at the spelling bee to be held at ECTC.
STLP advanced to the state STLP competition.  North Middle School’s KUNA just attended the state KUNA event at Lexington.    
The importance of KPREP is being emphasized.  A rally is scheduled.  Next week is Spirit week in preparation for KPREP.
   	
Budget
The monthly financial report was discussed.  
Neal Gibbs made a motion to approve the financial report and Amber Galland seconded.

Committee Reports
Culture, Wellness, and Resource Committee-May 18 is Field Day.  Awards Day is May 19.  The minutes of the committee meeting were discussed.  







Planning

Program Review Update/Completion – Program Review has been abolished by the State.  We will still turn in our Program Review since it was already finished but we are not held accountable.  

The Title I Compact Statement and the Parent Involvement Policy were presented for approval by SBDM.  Both had already been approved by NMS Parent Advisory Committee.  Neal Gibbs made the motion that both the Compact Statement and the Parent Involvement Policy be approved.  Amber Galland seconded.  

The Title I Parent Involvement Survey results were discussed.   
	
New Business

Elections for SBDM need to begin soon.  There will be one teacher position open and two parent positions open.  

There is a band concert on May 17 and the Spartans 5K will be April 29.  
	
Neal Gibbs made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:47 PM and Amber Galland seconded.  


	

	

	
	
	

	
